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7 October 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Blyton Class have decided they would like to go to Laser Quest and Pizza Hut to 
celebrate the excellent work they have been doing in class. Students have had to 
earn at least 30 green lessons a week, by following the golden rules and class rules. 
If they have completed this for 6 out of the 8 weeks in the term they will be able to 
attend the trip.  
 
We will be leaving school at 10am and returning to school by 2pm, so students can 
travel on school transport as normal. 
  
Laser Quest will be funded by the school and we are asking for a further £10 
voluntary contribution for their lunch at Pizza Hut alternatively please can you send in 
a packed lunch for your child.  
 
Please can you fill in the form below and send back by Monday 14 October 2019.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
 
  
Claire Rogers 
Blyton Class Teacher  
 

 
Students name _________________________ 
 
End of Term Laserquest and Pizza Hut Trip  
 
Please delete as appropriate  
 
I am happy/not happy for my child to attend the reward trip.  
 
I am happy to send in £10 for my child’s lunch/will send in a packed lunch for the day 
of the trip.  
 
Signed:  __________________________________ (parent/carer)  
 
 


